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This is totally wrong to penalize people who took the leap and broke ground in the new emerging legal market. To make
it harder when we spent our life savings to be in the legal market. | live 4.5 down a well maintained dirt road. Do i want
to have it paved no! Not just because of the money but if there was a forest fire roads/ tar burn and it would become a
river of fire to many animals and people would die. Humboldt county supervisors are killing the legal market in
humboldt compared to the inland valley and desert Palm Springs. Why cant they help us compete with big ag from those
regions. They were all to eager to help rolling meadows instead of our small farmers. | totally and adamantly oppose
having 1.0 farms changing to following 2.0 guidelines Sincerely Tina Colafranceschi
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